
MJS NEWSLETTER 
Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The beautiful weather is coming in good time with 

some of our cricket teams in action in the last    

couple of weeks.  We have our fingers crossed that 

this continues into next week for our much-awaited 

Sports Days.  Attached to this newsletter are the 

programmes for the Sports Day mornings, with     

approximate timings and events listed.  Please take 

particular note of the safeguarding information in 

the programme and later in this newsletter.  We are 

all looking forward to these days which are a    

highlight for pupils and staff. 

Pupil voice has been active this week in school.  On 

Wednesday, we spoke to a number of children 

about their writing as part of our monitoring cycle, 

and yesterday some of our children spoke to visitors 

as part of our safeguarding review.  We value the 

voice of our children hugely and use their views to 

inform better practice as often as we can. 

On this note, our JLT are about to launch a fun 

event where children can become a teacher or 

headteacher for the day.  More information to    

follow soon. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards 

Simon Pike,  

Headteacher 

 

 

Monday 24th June 2024 

County Finals Tennis Competition @ 

Eastbourne 

Yr2 Parents Meeting 2pm 

Y6 Tennis Club 

Y5/6 Cricket Club 

Y5 Rounders Club 

Gardening Club 

Tuesday 25th June 2024 

Y5 Athletics Club 

Y3/4 Nature Club 

Y3 Cricket Club 

Wednesday 26th June 2024 

Yr4 Swimming @ K2 

Y4 Rounder  Club 

Y5/6 Film Making 

Y5 Art Club 

Thursday  27th June 2024 

Lower School Sports Day 9am 

Basket Ball Competition @ Holy Trinity 

Y5/6 Nature Club 

Friday  28th June 2024 

Upper School Sports Day 9am 

 

Together  
Everyone  
Achieves  
More 
at MJS 



SPORTS DAY INFORMATION 

Please see attached programme for full details,  

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

• Children are to come to school in their PE kit. 

• Children will take their drinks bottle out with them so please can it be labelled. 

• Hats and suncream are strongly recommended for the day. 

 

SAFEGUARDING 

In order for the morning to run smoothly, and safely, please follow these procedures: 

• When watching track events, please remain behind the orange fencing and keep the 

gaps clear for children to safely cross the track. 

• You are more than welcome to move around to watch field and team activities, but 

please stand well away from the event.  After each activity, the children will be sent 

back to the middle of the field where staff will be waiting for them. 

• Please do not enter the track area or approach the centre of the track where children 

will be based. 

 

CJ Café will be selling refreshments during the mornings - these are for spectators only and 

not for our pupils. 

GIRLS’ CRICKET 

 

A team of Year 5/6 girls took part at a Kwik 

Cricket competition yesterday.  Playing in 

glorious cricketing-weather, the girls      

represented the school brilliantly, winning 

3 out of their 5 matches played.  This 

meant that the team finished in 3rd place 

overall which is a great achievement. 

Well done 

girls! 






